
1

Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2015 3:41 PM
To: Dhruv Patel (dhruv.balaji@gmail.com)
Cc: Dave Siegel (dave@eras.biz); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Site cleanup program case RO3147 and GeoTracker Global ID T10000006308, 110 

Hegenberger LLC, 106-110 Hegenberger Road, Oakland

Dear Mr. Patel, 

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) staff has completed its review of the file for the subject site cleanup 
program (SCP) case and would like to meet with you to discuss your work plan, dated 10/30/2014, and the Site 
Conceptual Model (SCM) provided to ACEH in draft form via email on March 17, 2015.   

ACEH has openings for meetings on Tuesdays from mid-morning to mid-afternoon.  Please provide, by April 7, 2015, 
several times and dates for a meeting at our office. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  ACEH looks forward to working with you and your consultants to advance the case 
toward closure. Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-
6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.  

Respectfully, 
Keith Nowell 
 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


